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23 March 2020 

Dear Parent, Carer,  

We have had a very positive start to Home Learning and thank you for the positive feedback you 

have provided on the work and the system. To help with some of the practical aspects of this new 

approach, we have created a ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ sheet which may be of use if you are 

having any difficulties and this is attached to this email. 

If you need further help or support, please email homelearning@wolfreton.co.uk and we will 

endeavour to respond during school hours. 

In addition, if your child creates a piece of work that they are proud of and willing to share, please 

do email this to homelearning@wolfreton.co.uk so we can share this more widely through our 

twitter account.  

Thank you for your support and patience while we all adjust to this new approach to learning. 

Kind regards 

Wolfreton Home Learning Team 
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